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09 Aug 2018
Dear Author,

Paper Acceptance

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am pleased to inform you that your manuscript, paper no. P180 NUMERICAL INVESTIGATION ON HOLLOW PULTRUDED FIBRE REINFORCED POLYMER TUBE COLUMNS, submitted to the 25th Australasian Conference on the Mechanics of Structures and Materials (ACMSM25) has been generally accepted.  On behalf of the ACMSM25 conference organizing committee, we would like to congratulate you.  Please forward this letter to the co-authors of the paper, if any.  The peer review forms are attached.  Please consider the reviewers’ comments, if any, and submit the finalised paper (pdf file only) to s.sugrue@uq.edu.au; johnny.ho@uq.edu.au; acmsm25@uq.edu.au on or before 1 September 2018.

Please note that the presenting author must register for the conference for the paper to be included in the conference proceedings.  Each presenting author may present up to two papers.  The ACMSM25 conference (www.acmsm25.com.au) is organised by the School of Civil Engineering, The University of Queensland.  The conference will be held in Brisbane, Australia on 4-7 December 2018.

Young Researchers’ Paper Award:
Please indicate on your paper and cover letter if you want to participate in the Young Researchers’ Paper Award.  Please note that the First Author, who is also the presenting author, of the paper should be of age 35 or below by 31 December 2018

Transfer of copyright form:
If you have not completed a transfer of copyright form, please fill out the form attached and send it back to us together with the revised full paper on or before 1 September 2018.

Conference registration: (https://acmsm25.com.au/information/)
Please note that the last day of early-bird registration with full payment is on 1 October 2018.
 
Conference Venue: (https://acmsm25.com.au/contact/)
The conference will be held at Brisbane Exhibition and Convention Centre, South Bank, Brisbane.
 
Hotel reservation: (https://acmsm25.com.au/about/accommodation/)
Some options of accommodation in the proximity of the Conference Venue are available on the official conference website for you to book at special price.  Room availability is on a first-come-first-served basis.  The link above will guide you through the entire process.

I am looking forward to seeing you in Brisbane in December.

	         	Yours faithfully,
[image: ]	




		 	         	C.M. Wang (Professor)
 		ACMSM25 Conference chairman
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